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SECRETARY-GERERAL CALLS ON YEMER'S LEADERS TO EXERCISE MAXDTMIM RESTRATNT

OUrges All Partieg to Seek Peaceful Solution

The following statement is attributable to the Spokesman for
Secretary-General Boutros Boutros-Ghali:

The Secretary-General has been following the situation in Yemen with
growing concern. He appeals to the country’s leaders to exercise maximum
restraint lest intensification of the conflict imperil the unity and democracy
which have been go widely hailed by the intermational cammunity. He welcomes
the mediation efforts of a number of Govermments and organizations in the
region and urges all concerned in Yemen to deepen their regolve to find a
solution to the conflict through peaceful means and in accordance with the
United Nations Charter.
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